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TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL  
 

FROM: J. LIEFL, MANAGER OF FACILITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
 

NOTED: 
 

R. PEWS, DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE FACILITIES 
 
D. MCALPINE, GENERAL MANAGER OF COMMUNITY AND CORPORATE 
SERVICES 
 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  
 

RE: 
 

BARRIE SIMCOE EMERGENCY SERVICES CAMPUS COMMUNITY 
INFORMATION SESSION 
 

DATE: 
  

OCTOBER 4, 2018  

 
The purpose of this Memorandum is to inform members of Council of a second Community Information 

Session being held to update interested members of the community on the progress of the Barrie Simcoe 

Emergency Services Campus (BSESC) project.  

Details of Community Information Session: 

The Barrie Simcoe Emergency Services Campus brings together the Barrie Police Service, Simcoe County 
Paramedic Services and Barrie Fire and Emergency Service under an innovative partnership arrangement 
that maximizes cost-effectiveness and service efficiency for our community. 
 
Phase one is currently under construction and includes the following major components:   
 

- Barrie Police Headquarters: to replace the existing police facilities at 29 Sperling Drive and 60 Bell 
Farm Road 

- Barrie Police vehicle maintenance structure 
- County of Simcoe Paramedic Services: paramedic operational hub with ambulance storage, mobile 

command unit, support areas and staff/administrative spaces 
- Barrie Fire and Emergency Service: Back-up dispatch communications 

 
A second Community Information Session will be held on October 30th, 2018 beginning at 7:00pm 
at the Allandale Recreation Centre located at 190 Bayview Drive in Barrie.   
 
What to expect at the Community Information Session: 
 

- An update from the project team of the campus progress, and project timing 
- Update neighbouring property owners on site revisions including fences, parking lot lighting, height 

and landscape features on berms and updates to the site plan due to SPA and LSRCA influences 
- An opportunity to meet the project team 
- Ask questions, provide your thoughts, comments and feedback regarding the proposed 

development 
 
Notification to Public 
 
On September 25th, neighbouring properties were delivered notices of the Community Information Session. 
Additionally, a notice will be posted on the City of Barrie project website and social media pages. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at extension 4478.  


